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GSC GENERAL MEETING JULY 19TH, 2022   

(held at Paul Jehlen’s residence)  
  

Board Members:   

• Commodore Linda Gossett: Absent 

• Vice Commodore Paul Jehlen: Present  

• Rear Commodore Hunter Quackenbush: Absent 

• Secretary Tabitha Jones: Present 

• Treasurer Ben Bowen: Present  

• Past Commodore Eric Kobrin: Present 

• Director Mary Brown: Absent 

• Director Bob Schudy: Present  

• Director Kim Golodner: Present 

• Lake Operations Director Luis Oliveira: Present  

 

Past Commodores Present:  Ben Bowen and Phil Decker 

Present on Zoom: Bob Schudy, Eric Kobrin and Tabitha Jones 

 

Meeting Called to Order: 7:15 pm by Vice Commodore Paul Jehlen 

 

Vice Commodore’s Comments – Paul Jehlen 

• None 

 

Secretary’s Report – Tabitha Jones 

• June minutes were posted  

  

Treasurer’s Report – Ben Bowen  

• General Fund $1,739. 

• Sailor’s Point Lake Fund $22,303. 

• Vanguard: $193,316. 

  

Membership Committee    

• Active Member Families 61 thru 2023 

 

Ocean Race Committee – Paul Jehlen  

• Paul is looking for additional crew for the July 27th Beer Can Race 

 

Social Committee – Joy Quackenbush  

• None 
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Cruising Committee – Phil Decker & Paul Jehlen 

• Margaritaville cruise 9/11-9/13 

 

Lake Committee – Luis Oliveira  

• Sunfish Race 

o Two races since last meeting 

 

• Summer Series I-June 25th  

o 1st place:  Luis Oliveira 7 pts 

o 2nd place:  Bob Weinstein 8 pts 

o 3rd place:  Bengt Hagstrom 8 pts 

 

• Summer Series II-July 16th  

o 1st place:  Luis Oliveira 4 pts 

o 2nd place:  Bob Weinstein 9 pts 

o 3rd place:  Jack Loving 12 pts 

 

• Summer Series III Aug 6th  

 

• Kids Learn to Sail 

o Summer camps started June 13th 

o No Summer Camp the week of July 4th due to holiday 

o Camp 1 had 15 kids 

o Camps 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 all sold out with 10 kids 

o Camps 7 and 8 are sold out with 20 kids 

o Last camp (camp 8) ends Aug. 12th 

o Next Sunday class starts Aug. 21st 

 

• Adult Learn to Sail 

o Full class on July 9th & 10th with 6 people 

o Next class is Aug 13th & 14th with 1 registration 

 

• 420 

o No change to 420 fleet; hope to sell at least 5 of them in the next couple of 

months 

 

• Other:  Luis Oliveira and Phil Decker 

o The 501C (3) is in process of opening a bank account 

o Foundation meeting held last Thursday, approved a Board of Directors 

o Next meeting Bylaws will be discussed and voted on 

 

Old Business – Paul Jehlen 

• Kay took minutes for Foundation and wanting to know where to post them 
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New Business – Paul Jehlen   

• None 
 

This meeting was adjourned at 7:33 pm by Vice Commodore Paul Jehlen 

  

Respectfully submitted by,  

Tabitha Jones  


